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  March 8, 2023 

Mr. Jeremy Fultz, via email 
Sunoco, LLC. (dba Stripes, LLC) 
2 Righter Parkway, Suite 120 
Wilmington, Delaware 78405 
 
Re: Drinking Water Survey Report for 7-Eleven, Inc. Store No. 25247,  

3042 South Port Avenue, Corpus Christi, Nueces County, Texas 
 Regulated Entity No. RN102353356; Customer No. CN603241563 
 LPST ID No. 121484 - Priority 4.1 – Facility ID No. 35204; R - 14 
 
Dear Mr. Fultz: 
 
The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) has reviewed the Drinking Water 
Survey Report, dated February 2, 2023, for the above-referenced site. Based on the information 
provided, there does not appear to be any private drinking water supply wells or public water 
supply wells within 0.25-mile of the site. Therefore, no notifications to water well owners 
pursuant to Texas Water Code (TWC) 26.408(b) or TWC 5.236 are required. 

Please reference the LPST and PST Facility ID numbers on future correspondence regarding this 
site. Should you have any questions, please contact me at (512) 239-5695 or 
corbin.reyes@tceq.texas.gov. Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Corbin Reyes, Project Manager 
PST/DCRP Section 
Remediation Division 
 
121484.DWSR.NNR.docx 
 
cc: Ms. Samantha Kramer, 7-Eleven, Inc., via email 
 Mr. Fabian Salinas, GES, Inc., via email 


